
 

 

BWC November Meeting – Call My Bluff 
 
A very enjoyable fun evening hosted once again by Keith and Val.  The annual Call My 
Bluff evening, with a panel comprising, Ruth, Steven and Keith.  We had a selection of 

wines to taste and depending on how plausible the explanation from each member of 
the panel, each team entered their verdict as to who was bluffing, and who was telling 
the truth.   

 
While the results for the Call My Bluff were being determined,we were then presented 

with another quiz which involved deciphering a well known phrase from sentences 
that comprised only consonants.  This proved quite a brain teaser. However, three 
teams completed all ten phrases.  They were presented with a ‘Chocolate Orange ‘.   

 
The culmination of the evening, the results of Call My Bluff, the winning teams being 

also presented with a ‘Chocolate Orange ‘. 
 
The last event of the year, the Xmas Dinner.  The venue this year, Villiers.  

 
We were informed, and I am pleased to say, membership has been steadily increasing 

over the year.  The new Committee have worked extremely hard over the past year to 
ensure the continuation of the Wine Circle.  It is very much to their credit and selfless 

commitment that the Wine Circle will continue to flourish . 
 
Julie 


